
        Annex 8 
 

Email of 13 May 2020 to Charlotte Palmer 
 
 
From: Lyn Piper  
Sent: 13 May 2020 16:20 
To: Charlotte Palmer 
Cc: John Palmer 
Subject: Your ref: WK/219013621 
 
Dear Ms Palmer 
 
My client: Arjan Borufi / Broomfield Coffee Bar, 64 Aldermans Hill, London N13 4PP 
 
I act for the above. 
 
I have tried reaching you at the telephone without success. 
 
I have had a chance to review the documentation in this matter and I note that any representations 
in relation to the application to renew the Premises Licence is to be received by yourselves by 21st 
May, which is just over one week away. 
 
Naturally, my client is keen to co-operate with yourselves with a view to ensuring a balanced 
outcome taking into account the interest of all respective stakeholders. 
 
I should therefore be grateful that upon receipt of this letter, you could telephone me for an initial 
discussion so that we can explore a mutually acceptable way forward, being a path of least 
resistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
JOHN PALMER 
 
 
 
Lyn Piper 
(For and on behalf of John Palmer) 
 
We write to advise you of our new working arrangements. 
 
In light of the Government announcements and to enable us to continue to offer our full range of legal 
services to our clients, we have put in place mobilised structures and procedures to enable staff and 
Partners to work from home. 
 
We can be contacted by e-mail and telephone and it will be business as usual. 

 
We will continue to give our clients’ matters our full attention, save that we will not be holding physical 
meetings at our offices for the foreseeable future. 

 
We shall keep matters under review subject to Government updates. 



 
Wishing you and your families well in these uncertain times. 

 
 
 
Lyn Piper 
Akin Palmer Solicitors 
3 Angel Gate 
326 City Road 

London 
EC1V 2PT 

 
(T) 020 7278 2800 
(F) 020 7278 6700 
(E) lyn.piper@akinpalmer.com 
(W) http://www.akinpalmer.com 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY. This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not 
the named recipient, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the content to another person, use 
it for any purpose or store or copy the information in any medium. 

Please refer to our website at www.akinpalmer.com for details of the full range of legal services we offer. 

Authorised and Regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority – SRA ID number 521473. 
 
Please be aware of the increasing risk of cybercrime and online fraud. 
If you ever receive an email stating a change in bank account details purporting to be from Akin Palmer 
LLP, 
do not send any funds to the account and contact us immediately. 
We will never send you an email telling you that we have changed our bank account details. 
We recommend that you call us before sending any funds to verify our account details. 

 
 
 

mailto:lyn.piper@akinpalmer.com
http://www.akinpalmer.com/
http://www.akinpalmer.com/

